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There have been far too many instances of what constitutes pornographic materials 

available in school libraries. Preventing books that promote radical ideologies with 

regard to gender and sexuality from getting into the hands of minor children is an 

obligation, not an option. What you call "discrimination," is what many refer to as a 

common sense approach to age appropriate education. Therefore, I am dead set 

against this bill. 


